
East Ocean View Civic League
PO Box 14172
Norfolk, VA 23518

eov.civic.league@gmail.com

To: Chad Edwards, Hangry’s VB LLC
Marian Bittner, Hangry’s VB LLC

Date: May 7, 2023

Subject: Conditional Use Permit (CUP)

At the general membership meeting on May 4, 2023 the East Ocean View Civic considered a motion to support
a CUP to serve alcohol at Hangry’s Restaurant located at 3824 East Little Creek Road. A copy of the proposal
is available here.

After a brief discussion, a vote was taken to support the CUP and it passed with near unanimous support. The
East Ocean View Civic League supports this request and wishes Hangry’s well.

Steve Chamberlin
President
East Ocean View Civic League

The East Ocean View Civic League is a registered 501(c)(4) organization.
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